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Friday 26th January 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been an amazing day today; thank you all for supporting our World War 2 Day in Years 5/6 and our 
Roman Day in Years 3/4. The children looked fabulous and they have really enjoyed bringing their history 
curriculum to life! 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 29th January – Willow to visit the Library 
Friday 2nd February – NSPCC Number Day – see separate letter 
Monday 5th February – Silver Birch to visit the Library 
Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th February – Parents Evenings – see separate letter 
Friday 9th February – The Academy closes for the half term break 
Monday 19th February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 20th February – The Academy re-opens to children 
Monday 26th February - Ash to visit the Library 
Monday 4th March - Hazel to visit the Library 
Monday 11th March - Maple to visit the Library 
Monday 18th March - Oak to visit the Library 
Thursday 28th March – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
Monday 15th April – The Academy re-opens for the Summer term 
Monday 22nd April - Beech to visit the Library 

 
W/C Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs Week 

 
Parents’ Evenings 
Information about Parents’ Evenings has been sent out this week and the booking system is now live. If you 
have any difficulties booking an appointment online, please contact a member of our office staff who will be 
happy to help.  
 
Healthy Snacks 
One of our SMART Values is Active and Healthy, to support this we encourage our children to eat a healthy 
diet, including a healthy snack at break time. Snacks are available to purchase in school, through 
ParentPay or children may bring a healthy snack from home. This means sweets, lollipops and other 
snacks with a high sugar content should not be brought into school. Thank you for your support. 
 
Forest School Kit 
I would like to remind everyone that when it is your child’s forest school day, they need to bring their forest 
school kit to school, in a named bag and wear their uniform to school as usual. During forest school 
children often get dirty or wet so they need to be able to change back into their uniform after the lesson. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend; I am looking forward to seeing the children on Monday. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 

 


